
Letter to Motorsport from 1975 – it inspired Chris Own to get an MGBGTV8! 
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Chris Owen says “I thought you would be interested to see this letter 
from Steve Dear (MG Car Club) to Motorsport which I have kept since 
November 1975, and which inspired me to buy a V8. Years later, he 
spotted my car at Silverstone and proclaimed mine to be the one he 
originally owned, and the subject of his letter!” 

  


